Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the SuEerintendent

Subject: FW: hcs-Student Overnight Trip Requests

From: Morgan, Keith - HCH, Athletic Director

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 12:41 PM

To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent <robin.newton@henderson.kyschools.us>
Subject: RE: hcs-Student Overnight Trip Requests

Robin,

| apologize | didn’t get this to you sooner. HCHS Boys Soccer team is scheduled to travel to
Jessamine County for a tournament. They will leave Saturday August 20 at 7:00 am. They will
spend the night and return to Henderson at app. 5:00pm on Sunday, August, 21.

Thank you,

Keith Morgan



